SUB: CHARACTER REFERENCE FOR MS. NATALIE DUNHAM

We were delighted to have Ms. Natalie Dunham as the teacher of my son Zev
Ganguly at Etonhouse Preschool in the academic year 2015-16. Not only did she
encourage Zev to independently explore various inquiries around the school, she
kept us informed as well so we were aware of Zev’s learning journey.

During the year, the highlight for us was Zev’s first presentation in the class. Ms.
Dunham had invited the children to be a teacher for a day and share with the
class any of their interests. Zev is very fond of aeroplanes and had been learning
about airlines. With my help, he made a PPT and was very excited to share the
presentation with his friends - “A Tale of Tails”.

In the academic year, there were many such incidents where Ms. Dunham
prompted Zev to explore new topics and to treat each mistake as an opportunity
to learn and grow. Through the year, he was excited to go to school.

On the personal front, Zev also quickly learnt to be independent in following the
class routine during the morning hours. Ms Dunham encouraged the children to
manage their tasks and help around during lunch and snack times.

It was a pleasure to have the support of Ms. Dunham during the academic year
and we wish her very best in her journey as a teacher.

Sincerely,
Ve
Tina Chopra,

Mother of Zev Ganguly,
N1 at Etonhouse in 2015-16.



